And A Prosperous New Year To You And Yours

On behalf of the Ontario Sires Stakes Program
we would like to extend a sincere thank you
to the breeders, owners, trainers, caretc:kers, drivers and racetracks
who contributed to another successful season in 2009.

Creating A Dream
Breed, Buy, Race in Ontario

For information visit www.ontariosiresstakes.com

The Ontario Sires Stakes is part of Ontario’s Horse
Improvement Program and is administered by the Ontario Racing Commission




